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Bid Number GEM/2023/B/3760550 

Bid Issue Date 01.08.2023 

Item Category Customized AMC/CMC for Pre-owned Products - FIREWALL; 
CHECKPOINT; Comprehensive Maintenance Contract (CMC)  

Pre-bid Meeting Date August 08, 2023, 1100 hours 

Issue of pre-bid 
clarifications 

August 10, 2023 

 
  

Pre-bid Queries and Bank’s Clarification 
 

S. 
N. 

Bidder Section of 
Bid 

Clause as per 
Bid 

Clarification 
sought by Bidder 

Bank’s Response 

1 Teqsys LLP Buyer 
uploaded 
ATC 
document. 
Page No. 
2/25 
Eligibility 
Criteria, 
S.N.1 

The Bidder is 
registered as a 
company in India 
for providing IT 
solutions as per 
Companies Act 
1956 and exists 
for at least 5 years 
with a valid 
sales/Value Add 
tax / GST 
registration. 

We Request bank to 
Exempt this clause 
of  for Start-Up India 
Company with valid 
Certificate of 
Recognition issued 
by Department for 
Promotion of 
Industry and Internal 
Trade (DPIIT), 
(erstwhile 
Department of 
Industrial Policy and 
Promotion), Ministry 
of Commerce & 
Industry, Govt. of 
India. DPIIT has 
issued notification 
dated 8 November 
2016 for Prior COI 
for the start-up 
recognized 
organizations 
registered.  

Change 
 
The Bidder is 
registered as a 
company in India for 
providing IT solutions 
as per Companies Act 
1956 and exists for at 
least 5 years with a 
valid sales/Value Add 
tax / GST registration.  
 
Note - Startups with 
valid certificate of 
Recognition issued by 
Department for 
Promotion of Industry 
and Internal Trade 
(DPIIT), (erstwhile 
Department of 
Industrial Policy and 
Promotion), Ministry of 
Commerce & Industry, 
Govt. of India, no of 
years of existence is 
exempted. However, 
they should have valid 
sales/value add 
tax/GST registration. 

2 Teqsys LLP Buyer 
uploaded 
ATC 
document. 
Page No. 
2/25 
Eligibility 
Criteria, 
S.N.5 

The bidder must 
have executed 
ONE AMC 
contract for 
Checkpoint 
firewalls OR 
Supplied 
Checkpoint 
firewalls (which 
should be under 

We Request bank to 
Exempt this clause 
of  for Start-Up India 
Company with valid 
Certificate of 
Recognition issued 
by Department for 
Promotion of 
Industry and Internal 
Trade (DPIIT), 

 No Change 



 

Page 2 of 2 

S. 
N. 

Bidder Section of 
Bid 

Clause as per 
Bid 

Clarification 
sought by Bidder 

Bank’s Response 

maintenance and 
support) for 
DataCenter 
and/or DR site in 
at least one 
customer in 
Central / State 
Govt 
Organization / 
PSU / Public 
Listed Company/ 
BFSI during the 
last three years 
ending March 31, 
2023 (i.e., during 
the period April 
01, 2020 to March 
31, 2023). 
 

(erstwhile 
Department of 
Industrial Policy and 
Promotion), Ministry 
of Commerce & 
Industry, Govt. of 
India. DPIIT has 
issued notification 
dated 8 November 
2016 for Prior 
Experience 
exemption for the 
start-up recognized 
organizations 
registered.  

3 Orient and 
Inspirisys 

 Bid 
Document, 
Page No.1/8 

Bid End 
Date/Time  - 
16.08.2023, 1700 
hours. 

Extend the bid 
submission date by 
one week.  

Change 

The last date for bid 
submission extended 
till 22.08.2023, 1700 
hours 

 
   Note: All other terms and conditions are as per bid document. 
 

-------------------------------------End of Document----------------------------------- 
 

 
 

 


